
 
        Chevigny-St-Sauveur, 25th July 2024 

 

 

      To Fraser NIMMO 

                MBO UK 

 
 
Subject: REACH Regulation 

 

 

 

 Dear Mr. NIMMO, 

 

 

Concerning SVHC (=Substances of Very High Concern), according to our knowledge and the 

knowledge of our suppliers of raw materials, our products “flux gels and liquid flux” do not contain SVHC 

of the « REACH SVHC Candidate Lists », published by ECHA on 28th October 2008, 13th January 2010, 18th 

June 2010, 15th December 2010, 20th June 2011, 19th December 2011, 18th June 2012 and 19th December 

2012, 20th June 2013, 16th December 2013, 16th June 2014, 17th December 2014 and 15th June 2015, 17th 

December 2015, 20th June 2016, 12th January 2017, 7th July 2017, 15th January 2018, 27th June 2018, 15th 

January 2019, 16th July 2019, 16th January 2020, 25th June 2020, 19th January 2021, 08th July 2021, 17th 

January 2022, 10th June 2022, 17th January 2023, 14th June 2023, 23th January 2024 and 27th June 2024 

available on the link below: 

https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table 

 

 

Being at your service for any demand, 

yours sincerely. 

 

 Fanny Chaux 

 R&D Manager 

 REACH Coordinator 

 E-mail : f.chaux@mbosolder.com 


